
 
 
 
 
 
 

County Road 32 (Eaton Road) 
Closure for Pipe Replacement 

   
County Road 32-(Eaton Road) will be closed starting Monday, 
August 5, 2019 0.5 miles from County Road 107 for pipe 
replacement until Monday August 12, 2019. 
 
 

 
Respectfully, 
 

Shawna Fliehman 

Deputy of Communications 

Lawrence County Engineers Office 


